Together we recognise and embrace individuality and nurture learning within a safe and empowering environment so that all can thrive and feel a sense of achievement, belonging and acceptance.





Farnborough Avenue South Croydon CR2 8HD ☎ 020 86516540 ⋈ admin@redgates.croydon.sch.uk

30th May 2023

Joint statement from the governors and the GMB

For the Governors and the GMB Trade Union the welfare of the children is paramount, as is the safety and job security of the staff.

As a consequence of the talks held at Acas, no further moves to academisation will take place for at least a year. Any discussions about future plans affecting the status of the school will involve all stakeholders including the unions, and meetings of governors will be quorate in line with The School Governance regulations.

Now that the GMB has formally ended the dispute, the Governors and the union look forward to working constructively together in the future for the benefit of all the children in the school.

Melissa Hendry
Acting Head Teacher

Janet Nelms Chair of Governors Paul Grafton

Paul Grafton







